Approved
Highway Study Committee
June 26, 2014
Public Safety Building
7:00 PM

In attendance were Paul Dexter and Mark Thurston.  Johnny VanTassel, Evelyn Auger, Jeff Jenkins, Ralph Rathjen and Andy Sanborn were absent.  Curt McGee’s resignation was accepted by the Selectmen.  Bob Veloski and Craig Davis were in attendance.
1. No quorum – The meeting was cancelled at 7:15 pm.

2. The next meeting will be on July 10, 2014 at 7:00 p.m. at the Life Safety Building.
Respectfully Submitted
Bob Veloski
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